
 
  

26 August 2020            

CHANGE OF TICKER CODE FROM GPX TO MVL  
 

Graphex Mining Limited (ASX: GPX) (renamed Marvel Gold Limited) (the Company) advises that the change 
to the Company’s name from Graphex Mining Limited to Marvel Gold Limited (Marvel), which was approved 
by shareholders at the general meeting held on 20 July 2020, will take effect with the ASX on 27 August 2020.  

The new ASX ticker code for Marvel will be MVL. 

This announcement was authorised for release by the Managing Director.   

 
PHIL HOSKINS 
Managing Director 
For further information, please contact: 
Phil Hoskins – Managing Director 
Tel: +61 8 9200 4960 

Chris van Wijk – Executive Director and Exploration 
Manager 
Tel: +61 8 9200 4960 

For more information, visit www.graphexmining.com.au. 

 
About Marvel Gold 

Marvel Gold Limited is an Australian resources company listed on the Australian Securities Exchange under 
stock code MVL. Marvel Gold is a Mali-focused gold explorer with advanced gold exploration projects in South 
and West Mali. 

The Tabakorole Gold Project has a large existing resource with opportunities to expand along strike and via 
regional exploration. The Lakanfla Gold Project is a major untested gold target located 6km from the Sadiola 
gold mine. 

Marvel Gold has an experienced board and management team with specific skills, and extensive experience, 
in African based exploration, project development and mining. 


